aanuun

We are pleased to announce, that as part of our next phase of
development, we are to focus on the GCC region under a new brand.

From 25 September 2010, the name of the firm will change to
KBH Kaanuun.

Our address and telephone numbers remain the same. Our new
website and email address are set out below.

For any enquiries please contact Kaashif Basit.

Dubai International Financial Centre
Gate Village 7 | Level 2
PO Box 506546 | Dubai
United Arab Emirates
T+9714709 6700
F+971 4709 6711



